Page 2
Mr. Michael Stogner
November 29, 1995

ARCO Permian believes approval of the Dorothy location would be in the best interest of conservation,
would protect correlative rights, and would allow for the most complete recovery of gas-in-place.

Thank you for your assistance. Please call me at (915) 688-5355 if you need further information.

Sincerely,

David B. Pearcy
Senior Geologist

cc: o New Mexico Oil Conservation Divigion
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